

OFFICE OF THE VICE PRESIDENT FOR ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

JENNIFER WILBANKS, PH.D.

December 6, 2018

Dr. Jeremy Bennett
The Citadel, Baker School of Business
171 Moultrie Street
Charleston, SC 29409

Dear Dr. Bennett:

On behalf of Dr. Jennifer Wilbanks, Vice President for Academic Affairs at Horry-Georgetown Technical College (HGTC), I am forwarding the enclosed fully executed agreement between The Citadel Graduate College and HGTC leading a Bachelor of Science in Business Administration.

It is my understanding that our Associate Dean T'Mars McCallum has also shared an electronic version of this document with you as well.

We are pleased to have entered into this partnership with The Citadel. If you require any additional information or documentation, please do not hesitate to reach out to Dean McCallum or Dr. Wilbanks directly.

Sincerely,

Jill Stone

Administrative Assistant

Office of the Vice President of Academic Affairs